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Events!  
 

01/12/22 – Baby Bees Christmas Party 
 

09/12/22 – Bizzy Bees Christmas Party 
 

9/12/22 – Christmas Jumper Day – Please join our staff in wearing 
your Christmas Jumpers, Please donate £1 which will go to Save 

the Children and our defibrillator fund 
 

12/12/22 – Honey Bees Christmas Party 
 

13/12/22 – Christmas Dinner Day and Santa Visit – Santa will be 
visiting with very large sacks as he brings a little gift for every child. 

 
19/12/22 – Bizzy Bees Carol Service – All of our Bizzy Bee children 

will be invited to Join us at St George’s URC  
 

23/12/22 – Close at 4pm – reopen on Tuesday 3rd January 
 

Parents Notice 
Now the weather has turned colder, can we make sure you are bringing in adequate clothing such as 

coats/cardis/jumpers, can you also make sure you bring in a hat too. Thank you  

Please do not let any Parents in behind you as every Parents needs to be checked and let in by the 
office. Thank you 

Just to let you know, if your child has one loose nappy, we will call you to let you know and then if they 
have a second loose nappy, we will have to send them home as they may have a bug, to prevent it from 

spreading further. 

Can I remind all Parents, if your child is given antibiotics from the doctors, they will need to be off for 
the first 24 hours. This is to ensure the antibiotics are in their system and no reactions have occurred. 

They can only return if they are well enough. 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com. 
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Employee of the month 
 

Our employee of the month for September is Rebecca Thomas in Baby Bees, she is developing her role 

as Room Head and training our new staff with her skills, knowledge, and caring nature. Well Done! 

 

News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 

We have been taking part in lots of mark making, using different 

media and materials to make marks in paint and playdough. The 

babies were also offered a variety of objects such as bubble wrap, 

apples, and cars to create different prints on paper. The children have 

enjoyed making bubbles in water and splashing their teachers. The 

children loved using the different materials and staff have encouraged 

sensory exploration with feeling the textures of materials in their 

hands. Our babies have also had lots of fun with various music 

activities, using musical instruments and exploring new noises and 

sounds. 

Rebecca Thomas (Room Head) 

Honey Bees 

Our Honey Bees room have been enjoying the Autumnal weather and going out in the 

garden to work on their physical development. The children have been practicing their 

hand-eye co-ordination, playing football with their peers as well as bouncing the balls on 

the floor and catching them. Honey Bees have also enjoyed lots of seasonal craft and 

creativity. The children have created some fantastic artwork with leaf printing as well as 

painting firework pictures.  

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 
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Bizzy Bees 

Bizzy Bees have been very busy over the past few weeks. They have 

been creating lots of lovely artworks using tubes to create fireworks 

and using our hands to make poppies for Remembrance Day. The 

children are enjoying watching the weather change, so we are making 

a lovely seasons display and teaching the children all about the 

different seasons and what happens. 

Keely Lawton (Room Head) 

 

 

 

Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please look at 

www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 

Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
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